
From: Ortega, Deborah L. - City Council
To: Velez, Kelly - City Council
Subject: FW: I-70 issue this evening?
Date: Monday, July 06, 2015 4:47:48 PM

Hi Kelly
Will you please add this note below to the record for the I-70 IGA.

Thank you!

Deborah “Debbie” Ortega 
Councilwoman At-Large
Denver City Council
1437 Bannock Street, Room 492
Denver, CO  80202
720.337.7713 Phone | 720.337.7729 Fax 
deborah.ortega@denvergov.org | Dial 3-1-1 for City Services l
**This email is considered an "open record" under the Colorado Open Records Act and must be made available to
 any person requesting it, unless the email clearly requests confidentiality.  Please indicate on any return email if you
 want your communication to be confidential.**

 Join Councilwoman Ortega on Facebook

-----Original Message-----
From: Tom Korson [mailto:tkindenver@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 3:48 PM
To: Ortega, Deborah L. - City Council
Cc: Thad Tecza; Frank Sullivan; Steve Kinney; Council District 5; Kniech, Robin L. - City Council; Herndon,
 Christopher J. - City Council District 11
Subject: Re: I-70 issue this evening?

Hi Debbie,
I would greatly appreciate it if you could read the following brief statement into the record:

"It is unfortunate that some $37 million of Denver taxpayers’ funds for a very controversial project with CDOT will
 apparently be authorized this evening.

"It would be far better, in my view, to provide an opportunity for the new Council to consider this matter. This issue
 is very complex, and it cries out for more thorough studies.”

“Sincerely,
Tom Korson, Park Hill, Denver"
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